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Man killed on Shaw?s Creek Road

A 62-year-old Caledon man was killed early Saturday morning after an incident on Shaw's Creek Road.

Caledon OPP reports Kenneth Carr was apparently walking on the east side of the road when he was struck by a northbound vehicle.
Police said they were called to the scene at about 12:45 a.m., and they confirmed the victim was pronounced dead at the scene. The
driver of the vehicle was uninjured.

Police are asking anyone with information on this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241.
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